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Daily Announcements

Hey, let's join the Petoskey Middle SchoolHey, let's join the Petoskey Middle School

Photography Club! This club provides a fun-filled,Photography Club! This club provides a fun-filled,

exciting way for you to learn to operate sophisticatedexciting way for you to learn to operate sophisticated

& easy-to-use digital & 35mm camera equipment.& easy-to-use digital & 35mm camera equipment.

You will learn to take & print sharp, clear digitalYou will learn to take & print sharp, clear digital

pictures that your friends & family will view withpictures that your friends & family will view with

admiration! Please join Mrs. Ingalls on Mondays, 3:15admiration! Please join Mrs. Ingalls on Mondays, 3:15

- 4:15, in the PMS library computer lab.- 4:15, in the PMS library computer lab.  

Help your school capture every
memorable moment in the yearbook! 
Snap some photos and send them to

us! Go to HJeShare.com, use the
code (pmsyearbook) and we will do

our best to use your photos!
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Reminder,  the new coloring
contest started yesterday,

Feb. 5.  Come and get a
coloring sheet from Mrs.

Norton.  The contest ends
Feb 20th.  Happy coloring!

https://hjeshare.com/eShare/


Yearbook Club meets on Tuesdays at 8 am, in the staff
meeting room. 

Do you want to take part in

writing the school's

newspaper?

If you have any interest, come to

Mrs. Ketvertis' room (129) for

Newspaper Club every Monday until

4:30. All grades and skills welcome!

Please bring chromebooks.

It is not too late! Anyone still interested in
The Science Fair Club may grab an

information sheet outside of Mrs. Martin's
door. 

Return the completed sheet to Mrs. Martin
on or before the first meeting on February

7th.

Native American students are invited to
participate in Talking Circle on Tuesday,
February 6th, in the PMS library during

Homeroom.



Peer to Peer: Our next meeting will be
Thursday, February 8th during homeroom.

Please check in with your HR teacher before
attending. See you on Thursday in Mrs.

Strieby's room!

Kindness Crew- we will be meeting this week on
Thursday, February 8th from 3:15-4:15 in Mrs.

Wagner's room (#127). Please check your email for
more information.

Kindness Crew's Paper Heart Project- thank you to all
participating homerooms! 

Please return paper bags to Mrs. Wagner by Thursday,
February 8th. 

Middle School Parent Teacher Conferences:
Tuesday February 6th, 5:30-7:30.

No registration required. Simply come into the
office to sign in upon arrival.

(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies &
Hints for Fishing). Mr. Swidorski will have a

meeting (Room #125) after school on
Wednesday, February 21st, from 3:15 to 4:00

for PHYSH Club.  Guests from Trout Unlimited
will be teaching us how to make spinner lures.   

See you then.


